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NJ Tax E-News  1/13/12 
 
The following information has been posted to our Web site since 12/16/11: 
 
TAX LEGISLATION 
 
Listings of 2011 Legislation  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/newlegislation2011.shtml 
 
 
TECHNICAL BULLETINS (TBs) 
 
TB-21(R)   Interest Rate Assessed for January 1 - December 31, 2012  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tb/tb21t.pdf 
 
 
TAX TOPIC BULLETINS (GITs) 
 
GIT-1   Pensions and Annuities  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git1.pdf 
 
GIT-2   IRA Withdrawals  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git2.pdf 
 
GIT-4   Filing Status  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git4.pdf 
 
GIT-5   Exempt Obligations  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git5.pdf 
 
 
CIGARETTE TAX  
 
Minimum Legal Prices on Cigarettes Sold in New Jersey as of December 31, 
2011 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/mlpcig.pdf 
 
 
GROSS INCOME TAX 
 
NJ Tax E-News Message: Reminders on Preparing 2011 New Jersey Income Tax 
Returns 
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http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/RemindersOnPreparing2011NJReturns.pdf 
 
 
INHERITANCE/ESTATE TAX  
 
Blanket waiver authorizes the immediate release of the contents of a safe 
deposit box for the period from January 1, 2012, to January 1, 2017. 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/Safe_Deposit_Box_notice.pdf 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX  
 
Statistical Data:  Updated listings under Coefficients of Deviation, 
Abstract of Ratables, Property Tax Appeals 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
 
2012 Work Calendar 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/workcalendar.pdf 
 
 
SALES TAX  
 
Notice of Motor Vehicles that Qualify as Zero Emission Vehicles (ZEVs)  
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/zevnotice.shtml 
 
 
MULTIPLE TAXES 
 
Filing deadline is April 17, 2012, for all New Jersey tax returns and 
payments that are normally due on April 15 to correspond with the Federal 
income tax due date. Federal returns are due April 17, 2012, because of the 
Emancipation Day holiday in the District of Columbia. 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/emancipation_day_notice.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
e-mail. 
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To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
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